
N E W S L E T T E R 
Friday 28th June 2024 

DUDLEY NEWS 

 
DUDLEY SPORTS DAY  

On Wednesday 10th July we look forward to holding our annual sports day.  This will take place in  

Sacred Heart field, located next to Dudley.   The timings are as follows:  

 

EYFS: 9.15 - 10.30am  

Yr2:  10.45 - 12pm 

  Yr1:  1.30 - 2.45pm   

 

Children in EYFS, may wear their PE kits to school and we will ensure that these are brought home next 

Friday.  We are very much looking forward to this event and to parents and carers being able to come 

along and watch. If the event is unable to go ahead due to adverse weather conditions, a Parentmail 

message will be sent before 8.30am. We hope to see as many of you there as possible supporting your 

child(ren).  

 

VIOLIN LESSONS 

A reminder that new beginner violin lessons will be starting in September.  if you wish your child to 
take part you will need to register them at www.createmusic.org.uk as soon as possible so groups and 
hire instruments can be organised. Information on fees can be found on their website. 
Children currently in Reception can apply, as well as the children in Year 1.  If your child is moving to 
All Saints School, you may also apply as Jenny Benwell, our violin teacher, will be delivering lessons 
there too.  
 

THE GREAT DUDLEY BAKE OFF 

The Great Dudley Bake Off takes place next week, on Friday 4th July.  This year, we 

have an ’Olympic’ theme and we can’t wait to see the children’s creations! Full  

details are included on the poster in today’s newsletter.    

 

SUMMER FAYRE 

Our Summer Fayre is taking place on Saturday 5th July, 1pm-3pm.  There will be a wonderful rainbow 

raffle, soak a teacher, crafts, toy stall and so much more.  Please do come along for a fun filled after-

noon.   

 

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 

The Library service is once again holding its summer reading challenge and this year’s theme is all about 
getting creative.  On Tuesday next week, Mr Broomfield will be visiting Dudley from Hastings Library, to 
talk to the children about this year’s challenge.  For details of this event, you can visit  
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ 

 

PIRATE DAY!  

On Friday 19th July, we will be holding our annual Dudley Pirate Day. This is a much loved tradition at 

our academy and we are all looking forward to a day packed full of pirate fun! Children may come to 

school dressed in a pirate themed costume, but please may we ask that swords stay at home!  

http://www.createmusic.org.uk
mailto:https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/


 

TRANSITION SESSIONS  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Last week I wrote to you regarding the teaching structure and class organisation for the next aca-

demic year here at Dudley. Over the next few weeks we move into our transition phase for the cur-

rent Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children. This will involve the children visiting their new class and 

spending time with their new teacher and teaching assistant. We also hold taster/welcoming ses-

sions for the new Reception children who will be joining us in September.  Below is the information 

relating to when the key transition sessions are taking place. 

Should you have any questions relating to how the children are being supported with the move to 

their next year group, please contact the academy office. 

Mr Maclean 

 

CURRENT RECEPTION AND YEAR 1 CHILDREN     

• Wednesday 3rd July – Current EYFS & Year 1 transition session (13.30 – 14.30) 

• Thursday 4th July – Current EYFS & Year 1 transition session (9.30 – 11.45) 

• Monday 8th July – Current EYFS & Year 1 transition session (9.15 – 12.00) 

 

YEAR 2 (ALL SAINTS CE JUNIOR ACADEMY TRANSITION SESSIONS) 

• Monday 1st July - SEND Children (Group 2) transition visit to All Saints (pm) 

• Wednesday 3rd July – All Year 2 pupils to visit All Saints CE Junior Academy (all pm). N.B – Par-

ents/carers will need to collect children from All Saints at 14.45.  If your child attends Wrapa-

round care or the after school sports club on this day, staff from Dudley will collect children 

from All Saints and walk them back to school so they can attend clubs as planned.   

• Wednesday 3rd July –Yr 2 to Yr 3 teacher hand over/information sharing session (after school)  

• Wednesday 10th July - Year 3 teachers visiting their new classes at Dudley (pm) 

  



 

DUDLEY DIARY DATES 

5th July  - Great British Dudley Bake Off 

6th July  -  Summer Fayre 1pm - 3pm 

8th July - Year 2 trip to Blue Reef Aquarium (am) 

10th July  -  Sports Day  

11th July - Zumba show to parents (after school)  

19th July - Dudley Pirate Day (pirate fancy dress 

may be worn)  

Tuesday 23rd July  -  Last day of Term 6 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It has been another busy week here at Dudley and there’s still more to come! 

We would like to thank you for your continued support of our academy this term. 

 

Have a great weekend.  

Mr Maclean, Mrs Luke & The Dudley Team  

SAFEGUARDING CONTACT  

INFORMATION 

Designated Safeguarding team (for Dudley  

Infant Academy) -  

DSL@dudleyinfantacademy.org.uk 

David Marks (Chair of Local Board)   

d.marks@brightonacademiestrust.org.uk 

FUNDRAISING IN THE COMMUNITY  

We would like to wish Eden good luck next week, 

when she takes part in the Muddy Race for Life 

event.  Eden will be raising money for Cancer  

Research UK - what a great example of Outstand-

ing Citizenship . If you wish to donate, here is the 

link for Eden’s Just Giving page:   

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/edens-

race-for-life-3450 










